
 
 
 

BID TABULATION 
Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation 2022 CIPP Project 

 
 

Two (4) bids were received and opened in public and read aloud by Philip Schofield, Engineer 
CTI, at 2:00 p.m., September 12, 2022.  Also present was Nerissa Barry, Morgan Contracting, 
Joseph Lehrer, Portland Utilities Construction Company, LLC, Mark Vaughn, City Manager and 
Nicki Lundeen, City Clerk. 
 
Bids were recorded as follows: 
 
               Total Price Bid 
  
CaJeen Construction & Rehabilitation Services, Inc.  $1,770,850.00 
Gulf Coast Underground, LLC      $2,821,399.60 
Morgan Contracting       $2,310,603.10 
Portland Utilities Construction Company, LLC   $1,877,644.22 
      
      
 


